March 19, 2006

Reyna Salazar Security Patrol Lake Los Serrano Club Chino Hills, CA 91709

Dear Ms. Salazar:

The Resident's Committee here at Lake Serrano Club just want to thank you for the service you provide concerning safety for all the residents.

We are aware of the recent fire tragedy avoided when you spotted it and took immediate action. Great job! Keep up the good work and know that you are appreciated.

Sincerely,

Dave Layun Dave Layman

Resident's Committ3ee Chairman Lake Los Serrano Club